
September 16, 2022   

 

Please publish this for two consecutive Hazen Star editions. 

 

 

Bids to Haul Coal 

 

 

The Hazen School District will receive bids to haul coal from the BNI mine in Center, 

ND, to the Hazen Schools for the 2022-23 heating year (October 2022 through September 

2023).  Successful bidder will need an end-dump style truck to deliver coal to the schools 

as needed.  The School District reserves the right to accept or reject any/or all bids.  For 

additional information, please contact Todd Parker, Maintenance Director, at 701-748-

2345. 

 

Please submit the sealed bids to Supt. Ken Miller, Hazen Public School, PO Box 487, 

Hazen, ND, 58545.  Designate “Coal Hauling Bid” on the outside of the envelope.  The 

bids must be received by 11:00 AM on October 10, 2022.  Bid opening will be at the 

monthly board meeting scheduled for Oct. 10, 2022, at 5:30 p.m. in high school room 

102. 

 

 

 

 


